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Retraction of Announcement  

 

 
West Cobar Metals Limited (ASX:WC1) (“West Cobar”, “the Company”) advises that it retracts the 

announcement released on 23 April 2024 titled “Positive Findings from Newmont Ti Benchmarking 

Study” on the basis that it does not meet the requirements of  Clause 17 of the JORC Code and the 

Peer Comparison guidelines as communicated by the ASX. As such investors should not rely on this 

announcement.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            -ENDS- 
 

This ASX announcement has been approved by the Board of West Cobar Metals Limited. 

 

Further information: 

Matt Szwedzicki  
Managing Director   
ms@westcobarmetals.com.au  

  +61 8 9287 4600  


